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BOARD OF GUARDIANS 

 
The fortnightly meeting was held on Tuesday, Mr. T. M Ferris presiding. There were also present Mrs. 
Herbert Smith, Miss S. Harris, Messrs. F. Smith, J. Vines, F. C. Henly, J. W. Dew, C. F. Cleverly, N. 
Webb, P. Kight, J. H. Woodward, and H. M. Godwin. 
 
RETURNS – Number in the House 64, increase 2; number of outdoor poor relieved during the 
fortnight 209, increase 17; ditto vagrants 85, increase 11. 
 
TENDER FOR COAL – The tender of Mr. C. Cue was accepted for the supply of Camerton coal for 
the next quarter at £1 3s 6d. per ton, and it was resolved, on the motion of Mr. F. Smith, that in future 
tenders for coal, other than that of Camerton, be solicited.  
 
WINTER WANT – A communication from Mr. Baldwyn Fleming, Local Government Board Inspector, 
was read. No special distress during the coming winter being anticipated, the Clerk was instructed to 
reply accordingly. 
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